
Meeting of the Local Governing Body of Stoke Park Primary School 

10.2.22 

 

Information for parents: 

Governors discussed 

·       Succession of the local governing body’s safeguarding responsibilities 

·       The urgency of finding new local governors from the parent body and wider local 

community. 

·       The calm and productive atmosphere of the school despite current disruption caused by 

the absence of key members of staff due to COVID. 

 

Governors decided 

·       To approve the school’s admission arrangements for 2023/24 with minor amendments 

to reflect changes in the law and government guidance. 

·       To move responsibility for monitoring behaviour, attitudes and the part of the wider 

curriculum  concerned with diversity to LGB in line with their oversight of the school’s vision, 

values and ethos. 

 

Governors are going to 

·       Visit the school council and eco team to listen to what the children have to say about  

safeguarding and wellbeing at Stoke Park. 


